

MT. ZION BAPTIST CHURCH

P. O. Box 73 • 437 Grieves Pkwy • Salem, NJ 08079 Phone: 856-935-4131 • salemmtzionbaptistchurch@yahoo.com Reverend Awood A. Jones, Pastor

They that trust in the Lord shall be as mount Zion, which cannot be removed, but abideth for ever. As the mountains are round about Jerusalem, so the Lord is round about his people from henceforth even for ever.

- Psalm 125: 1,2

Ministry Coordinator Deaconess Lula Sherrill

Chairman of the Deacon Ministry Deacon Gary Cannady

Chairman of the Trustee Trustee Robert Dunn

Treasurer Trustee Kenneth Cox, Sr.

Church Secretary Deaconess Marsha Gresham

Assistant Church Clerk Sister Stacey Turner

Jeffrey A. Crook PO Box 936 Lancaster, OH 43130

April 9, 2017

Dear Mr. Crook:

It gives us great pleasure to be able to write a letter of recommendation for Chime Master for the excellent product installed at Mt. Zion Baptist Church for our Steeple Installation Project. Chime Master was very prompt in providing the equipment along with the instructions. It comforting to us to know you are always available to assist in any way. Your experience and expertise helped us to install and implement the system. We were very impressed with the sound. Mt. Zion has received many compliments from our neighbors on how much they enjoy hearing the music. We had a person leave a note in our door asking for a special Christmas song. The song was one of our selections and was played.

Mt. Zion Baptist Church is very pleased with all aspects of service provided by Chime Master and would highly recommend you to anyone.

In His Service,

Deacon Cecil Parsley

Chairman

Steeple Project Committee